
 
Public Notice 

Road Access – Gage Street 
 

 
 

WHAT: The Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake’s approved 2024 Capital Budget 
includes a road crossing culvert replacement at the intersection of Dorchester 
Street and Gage Street.  
 
To facilitate the construction of a new road crossing culvert, a temporary road 
access to Nassau Street is required for properties fronting on Gage Street west 
of Dorchester Street while the intersection of Gage Street and Dorchester Street 
is temporarily closed to traffic. 
 
WHEN: The construction of the access road, which is being completed by Town 
Staff, will begin on Monday, June 17, 2024, and be in place for 14 weeks.  
 
Further notices advising of the construction of the culvert and closure of the 
intersection will be provided to affected residents later this spring. 
 
CONTACT: Any inquiries concerning this temporary road access construction or 
the culvert replacement may be directed to Mike Komljenovic, Engineering 
Supervisor, at mike.komljenovic@notl.com or 905-468-3266 ext. 240. 
 
Emergency Services have been informed of this construction and have 
developed a plan to ensure emergency service to the properties remains 
uninterrupted during the closure. 
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